
St. Mary’s  

Our Lady of  the Lake  
31 Elm Street  

Cooperstown, NY  13326 

www.stmaryscoop.org 
607-547-2213 

October 27, 2019 ~ 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday, October 19: 4:30 PM 

Sunday, October 20: 8:00AM / 10:00 AM 
Confessions every Saturday: 3:30-4:00 PM 

 
Friday, November 1st ~ All Saint’s Day  

12:10pm and 5:15pm 

Interim Presider:  
Father Peter Pagones  

 
Interim Parish Administrator  

Karen Walker  
607-264-3779 / pastor@stmaryscoop.org   

Karen is in St. Mary’s parish office each  
Monday or can be reached by phone.   

 
Parish Office 

Administrative Assistant/ Bookkeeper  
Kitty Dykstra  

607-547-2213  
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday  

9:00 AM – 1:00 PM  
 

Faith Formation Director 
Maureen Davidson  

607-293-7901 /
cooperstowncatholic@gmail.com  

 
Anointing of the Sick 

Call the Parish Office, or if at the hospital,  
contact the Chaplain Office’s office at  

547-3626  
 

St. Mary’s Trustees   
Peter Henrici & Mike Millea 

 
St. Mary’s Finance Chair 

Vincent Russo 
 

St. Mary’s Leadership Council Chair 
Rob Bohm 

 
Church Sexton 
Frank Liberati  

 
Cemetery Sexton  
John Sansevere  
607 435-9137  



Weekend of October 19 / 20  Attendance: 336 Offertory: $2,905 
Second Collection ~ World Mission Sunday: $1,159  

It’s not too late to register for any of our 
Faith Formation programs. Contact 
Maureen Davidson for information. 

 
Grades K-6 will meet October 27,  

November 3, 17 & 24 
 

Grades 7-9 will meet   
November 3rd at 3:30 

 
New Pre-K program (four years old by 12/1/19) ~ Begins Novem-
ber 3 from 9-10am. Class will be the first Sunday of every month.  

 
CONGRATULATIONS to our own Pete Henrici, St. Mary’s Trustee, upon receiving the 
2019 Fetterman Award. Pete is a retired CCS Latin teacher, Scoutmaster and baseball 
coach. The Patrick C. Fetterman Award is given every year to honor a person who 
demonstrates outstanding sportsmanship, inspired leadership and caring service, in 
particular in serving local youth in the field of athletics. The intent is to honor a com-
munity member with a show of genuine appreciation by the Clark Family, The Clark 
Foundation, and The Clark Sports Center for all they have done for youth and athletics. 
(photo Jennifer Hill/ALLOTSEGO.com 

Sunday, October 27 
Pumpkin Glow ~ Cooperstown Art Association 
1:00-6:00 ~ Bring your carved pumpkins (with 
candles) to the Village Library steps to show at 

the Pumpkin Glow.  6:00-7:00pm ~ See carved pumpkins 
on display, enjoy treats, cider, spooky stories by Bruce 
Markusen.  

 
Thursday, October 31 

Baseball Hall of Fame—3:30 – 5pm Children in cos-
tume, with parent/guardian, receive free admission to 
museum. Then trick or treat through Plaque Gallery.  
 
5 p.m. Halloween parade down Main St., Cooper-
stown 

 
November 7-11 ~ “Adaptations”  
This year’s documentaries, feature 
films, and shorts tell stories of persever-
ance, persistence, and plowing ahead. 

Tickets for all films and events are now on sale Curated by 
Margaret Parsons, founder and director of the film pro-
gram at the National Gallery of Art, Glimmerglass Film 
Days 2019 is a program of Otsego 2000.  For a full 
schedule of films and events visit 

www.glimmerglassfilmdays.org 

Dear Parishioners; 
We have $922 left to go to meet our Bishop’s Appeal goal. The 
Bishop’s Appeal is an assessment, not a suggestion, from the 
diocese in order to run the chancery and its many offices. This 
past week we have had to contact the office of cemeteries, the 
finance office, Human Recourses and Safe Environment, the 
Pastoral Planning Office as well as access information from the 
Diocesan Intranet. You are not always made aware of the assis-
tance we receive but, trust me, it is necessary. Please, if you have 
not contributed to this year’s campaign, pray on it and discern 
what is truly important in our list of priorities. I am hoping that 
God and God’s people will be at the top of the list. We are the 
Church, the people of God, and this appeal is to help us all. 
Peace, 
Karen Walker, Interim Administrator 

Please support our  annual “Thanksgiving Po-

tato Drive” in support of the Food Pantry. Items 

requested include:  

• Potatoes (whole, canned, instant) 

• Cranberry sauce, 

• Canned gravy 

• Stuffing mix  

Items can be brought to St. Mary’s from October 26—

November 25. Thank you for your help! 

Family Roller-skating Event! 
Sunday, November 10

th
  

3-6pm @ Interskate-88 . 
 
Come and skate, dance, play laser 
tag/games, climb, or listen to the mu-

sic. Food available for purchase. 
 
$5.00/entrance fee/person, if you are skating. 
$1.00 skate rental 
Free admission to watch! 
 
* Supervision will not be provided. Parents/
families are asked to attend  

Prizes Needed:  To encourage children to learn 
prayers, our Faith Formation program is looking for 
religious-themed items as rewards each time they 
master a prayer.  If you have any ‘freebies’ or other 
religious tokens—bookmarks, jewelry, religious 
medals, children’s books, stickers (but, please, no 
cards), consider contributing to our prize box locat-
ed in the back of the church. Thank you! 

https://www.glimmerglassfilmdays.org/tickets-1


Mass Intentions 
Saturday, October 26 
4:30pm:      Special Intention 
 
Sunday, October 27 
8:00am:      Special Intention 
  Req. by the Kennedy Family 
 
10:00am:    William and Patricia Dornburgh  
        

Friday, November 1 ~ All Souls Day 
12:10pm     Lori Patryn Smith     
  Req. by Mary & Bruce Patryn & family  
 
5:15pm       Natalie, Christina & Sal Grigoli   
      (Happy Birthdays!)     
  Req. by Diane Grigoli  
 
Saturday, November 2 
4:30pm:    Deceased members of the  
     Mazzipapa family    
  Req. by Lucille Gargiulo  
 
Sunday, November 3 
8:00am:      Special Intention 
  Req. by the Kennedy Family 
 
10:00am:    Helen Chetner   
  Req. by Polly and Jim Renckens  
                                    
2019 Sunday & Holy Day Mass remembrances or taber-
nacle candle remembrances are arranged through the 
parish office. Masses are $10 donation and candles $5 
donation. 

Pray for the sick and homebound of our parish:  
 

Vicar, the Most Rev. Michael Cambi 
Maureen Brennan ~  Robert Davenport  

Julia Fasset ~ Steve Markusen 
Bradley Smith ~ Steven Smith, Jr.  

  
Pray for members of the military from our  

families 
Liam Dolan-USMC 

  Connor McCue-USMC 
Ryan Barrow (son of Maureen Davidson) 

 
Please call the Parish Office to add any names.   

Your time and talent is needed! If you are 
able to assist, or would like additional infor-
mation, please call the parish office at 547-
2213 or Karen Walker at 264-3779. 

 A dynamic leader or co-leader to lead 
St. Mary’s youth group for the 2019-2020 school year.  

 Respect Life Liaison with the diocese needed.  

 A second adult, who has attended VIRTUS, to assist 
LJ Alexander during Altar Server trainings.  

 A volunteer to unite our ushers: to verify all who 
wish to be ushers, to elicit new ones as needed and to 
schedule their mass preferences so we are not short at 
any masses.  

 A counting team (2 people) to count Sunday collec-
tions once a month.  

 A volunteer needed to monitor parish Facebook page 

We will be saying the rosary at 4:05pm before the 4:30pm mass on Saturdays  
during the month of October  

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick  
will be offered at end of each mass this weekend. This 
sacrament of healing is for those who are seriously ill in 
mind, body and soul. If you or anyone you know can 
benefit from this sacrament please plan on staying for a 
couple minutes after mass and Father Pagones will 
anoint each person individually.  If there are people 
who could benefit from the sacrament and cannot 
come to church, please call the office so we can arrange 
for a priest to visit them where they are.  

Thanksgiving Day will be a prayer  
service time TBA 

Thank you to Ernest Pasquale for donating the altar 
flowers for the weekend of October 19- 20!  

VIRTUS training ~ can now be completed on-line!  

Register and view the videos at any time @ https://

www.virtusonline.org/virtus/preview_pgc.cfm.  When 

complete, bring a copy of your certificate of comple-

tion to Maureen Davidson during Faith Formation clas-

ses. 

 

We will also show the videos in the Parish Hall on Sun-

day, October 27 from 9–10am. 

 

Please note! Anyone who wishes to volunteer with 

children, must view the VIRTUS training video in order 

to meet our diocesan safety requirements.   

Interested in serving a hot lunch to those in 

need?  Volunteers are needed for Saturday, 

December 14th. Ages 12+ can participate. 

Contact Carolyn Lewis at 643-1354 / 

cal21871@gmail.com for details. 

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/preview_pgc.cfm
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/preview_pgc.cfm

